[image: image1.png]STONE LEGENDS




301 Pleasant Drive * Dallas, TX  75217 * Voice:  800-398-1199 * Fax:  214-398-1293

www.stonelegends.com   sales@stonelegends.com
December 20, 2010
{ToFirstName} {ToLastName}

{ToCompanyName}

{ToAddress1}

{ToCity}, {ToState}  {ToZip}

Dear {ToFirstName}:

When it came to my attention that the project was not awarded to you, I was disappointed to find out we would not be working together this time.  I am not just writing to express my regrets.  Perhaps we can brainstorm on how we can assist you in winning the next job?  I will do everything in my power to give you a competitive edge.

"Better luck next time," some say.  But, I have always found that luck is when preparation meets opportunity. We missed this opportunity.  I cannot help but try to figure out ways to be better prepared for the next opportunity. 

I have found it makes a difference when we are familiar with each another.  These follow up visits can open channels of communication that will help us win the next job and many more to come. Putting our heads together can increase the odds of having the winning bid. 

With your permission I will be checking in with you.

Our advertising turns up some interesting projects from time to time.  And, we sometimes find ourselves in a position to recommend work to you, with the assurance of being your supplier, we are happy to do so.

Until then, I will add you to my list to stay in touch. 

Sincerely,

{FromFirstName} {FromLastName}







